
7/14/2025

Peter Wittmer

Foley Public Schools

Dear Peter,

Iam writing to submit my resignation from my position as an Educational Assistant at Foley

Intermediate School. I have accepted a secretary position at FIS and an Educational

Assistant/copy room position at FHS.

I am grateful for my time spent as an Educational Assistant and am very excited and eager to

begin my new position. Ilook forward to this transition and the changes and responsibilities

that come with it.

Sincerely,

Emily Schrader-Pietrzak

Danith He
t


